
 
 
 
 
To,           Date: August 7, 2023 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 504240 
 
Sub: Clarification to Intimation dated 04.08.2023 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In furtherance to our earlier intimation dated 04.08.2023 regarding intimation of board meeting, it has 
come to notice of the Company that there was a typographical error due to which the date of intimation of 
closure of trading window was wrongly mentioned as “01.07.2022”. However, the corrected date is 
“01.07.2023” and therefore it shall be read as under: 
 
“Further, in pursuance of earlier intimation of the Company on 01.07.2023 under SEBI (Prohibition of 
Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, trading window for trading in securities of the Company will remain 
closed till 48 hours after the declaration of financial results.” 
 
You are therefore requested to kindly take the same in your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
For Delton Cables Limited 
 
 
 
Vikas Rawat 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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